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 National Youth Sunday - Newsletter Insert

Sunday 23 November 2014 - Feast of Christ the King
National Youth Sunday - How happy are you?
Before National Youth Sunday

On National Youth Sunday we are asked to make a point of welcoming, encouraging and celebrating the young people around us. The theme for this year poses the question ‘How happy are you?’ It is intended to enable a reflection on how we can find true and lasting happiness. The postcards to be given to young people respond to this question with ‘Be Attitudes’, inspired by the Beatitudes in Matthew’s gospel. 
How can you take part in making the most of this opportunity to reach out and bless our young people? Your prayers for young people are really important and you are welcome to take postcards to give to young people you know. If you would like to help [insert activity] please contact [insert local contact]. 
Please visit www.nationalyouthsunday.org.uk for resources to be used in schools and parishes.

On National Youth Sunday

The feast of Christ the King is the day on which we make young people our particular focus as a sign of how much we value them. If you are [insert target age range] you are warmly invited to [insert details of the event you running here]. 
Why not be a witness to young people online by telling them #HowHappy living your faith makes you. 


You are welcome to use this hashtag as you tell your story on Facebook or Twitter.

